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1.0 Introduction 

1.1 At the first meeting of the board, members had the opportunity to discuss priorities for 
the coming year with the Director of Children’s Services and the Chief Executive of 
Education Leeds.  

1.2 Unfortunately, the executive members were unable to attend that meeting, and they 
offered to attend this meeting instead. 

2.0 Recommendation 

2.1 That the board discusses priorities for the coming year with the Lead Executive Member 
and Support Executive Member for Children’s Services. 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Ethnic minorities 
  
Women 
 
Disabled people  
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
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